
EXPECT A 
HEALTHY 
BABY.
Get tested. 
Protect your baby 
from syphilis.

Congenital Syphilis is a sexually transmitted infection 
(STI) that occurs when a mother with syphilis passes 
the infection on to her baby during pregnancy or 
delivery. If left untreated, it may cause serious problems 
for your baby, or even death. Not all mothers with 
syphilis present with symptoms, which is why it is 
critical to get tested early and throughout pregnancy. 
Testing for syphilis is free and easy, and the infection is 
treatable with simple antibiotics. Have a conversation 
with your doctor or county health department.
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LEARN MORE AT StopSyphilisFL.com



Congenital Syphilis is a sexually transmitted infection (STI) that 
occurs when a mother with syphilis passes the infection on to her 
baby during pregnancy or delivery. If left untreated, it may cause 
serious problems for your baby, or even death. Not all mothers with 
syphilis present with symptoms, which is why it is critical to get 
tested early and throughout pregnancy. Testing for syphilis is free 
and easy, and the infection is treatable with simple antibiotics. Have 
a conversation with your doctor or county health department.

Get tested. Protect your baby.

UNTREATED SYPHILIS DURING 
PREGNANCY CAN BE FATAL, 
BUT IT DOESN’T HAVE TO BE.

LEARN MORE: StopSyphilisFL.com
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